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INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 
 

 

Date: October 24, 2024 
 

To: Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers 
 

From: Anthony J. Mejia, City Clerk 
 

Subject: City Council Meeting of October 24, 2024 
 

 

Below you will find questions received from the Mayor or Councilmembers and answers provided by 
City staff regarding tonight’s City Council meeting: 

ITEM 11b: RESOLUTION ESTABLISHING AN ANNUAL LEASE RATE FOR DINING DECKS AND 
LICENSING REQUIREMENTS FOR USE OF PUBLIC RIGHT-OF-WAY FOR OUTDOOR 
DINING DECKS AND MAKING FINDINGS 

Q1: Follow-up Question: If the dining deck program is scheduled to expire in June 2026, how 
will an "annual fee" be applied for decks approved in the fall of 2025, given that the duration 
from approval to expiration would be less than a year? 

A1: The fee will be pro-rated to account for the timing of summer work and dining deck installation. 
The rate will be applied from the date of TUP issuance until June 30, 2026. 


